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To:  AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire Providers 

Date:  February 20, 2025 

Subject: We are now accepting GY modifier on claims 

 
Summary: Effective February 1, 2025, AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire started accepting 

a GY Modifier with member claims for services that are not covered by Medicare but are 

covered by Medicaid for our members who have Medicare as their primary insurer.  

 

Implications:  

Providers should be aware that when delivering services to members with Medicare as the 

primary insurer and Medicaid as secondary, they can now use the GY modifier on claims for 

services not covered by Medicare but covered by Medicaid. This update aims to streamline the 

billing process and reduce potential claim denials. This ensures that providers are reimbursed 

appropriately for services rendered to members with dual coverage.  

 

 

Questions? 

If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Network 
Management Account Executive or the Provider Services department at 1-888-599-1479. 
Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of 
our members.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


